
LADY WINDERMERE S FAN AND A GOOD WOMEN COPARISON

Lady Windermere's Fan is different from the movie. While maintaining, for the majority of the play, the plot and
fundamental themes. explored in Oscar Wildes comedy Lady Windermeres Fan, Mike Barkers.

For sure my dear, for sure. This statement puts emphasis on the complete dedication to others. The three main
female characters are introduced mainly in terms of appearance. Moreover, his intellect is mentioned, as well
as his will-power Wilde  She is at once the fallen woman and the mother. That is how women help the world.
Cambridge: Cambridge UP,  There is no atonement possible. Felski, Rita. Wilde This passage of the text starts
out as a confident comment on her own situation, being an unmarried mother. Finally, even Lord Illingworth,
who is presented as an immoral dandy is in constant relation to female characters in this play. Her rejection of
the maternal role is closely intertwined with her status of a fallen woman, as motherhood together with
marriage was the role that women were given in Victorian society. In Victorian era, this topic had been even
more hotly-disputed. Both of these women transgress contemporary gender boundaries, each in their own way.
In her way of speaking and acting, Mrs Erlynne could arguably be identified as having attributes of a New
Woman. Victorian women were put in a position of dependency on on men. Moreover, even though she is not
a traditional Victorian woman and portrayed as more independent than Mrs Chiltern or Mabel Chiltern, she
still has to seek financial security in men. In A Woman of No Importance Wilde redefines and challenges
stereotypes through the characters of the play. Additionally, the characters Mr Kelvil and Mr Daubeny, though
men of respectable professions, are established solely in the female sphere of the home. Even later in the play,
he is always present in connection with her, first as her admirer and later as intending to leave the country
because of her. But what is left after the whole story? University of Birmingham eTheses Repository. This
idea is a contradiction in terms and once more proves the huge injustice between men and women. They
necessarily had to find a rich men in order to survive, whereas men were enabled to work somewhere and thus
they had not been dependent from women at all. In this way Wilde does more to show the lack of sincere
moral understanding in high society. And the ending is the ordinary ending. It is interesting to note at the
beginning of the play how the main characters are introduced and described. In order to gain access and
reputation in the typically male sphere of politics, she has to be immoral, using blackmail as her way in, while
the men can rely on their intelligence. Women are wicked for sure but there is always a good spot somewhere,
no matter how evil they may be. Introduction 2 1. Having graduated from Oxford, Wilde relocated to London
where he settled down to focus on his writing.


